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12 July 2024 
 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
This year we are trialling children's annual reports in a different format. I hope we have 
captured your child's progress and achievements in the video class teachers will be sending 
out this week. The video report is aimed at giving you greater insight into their school year 
and is hopefully something you can cherish and share more easily with friends and family. 
 
I would welcome any feedback on the new format, good or bad, to ensure we can 
continue to give an accurate reflection of your child's successes each year. Please feel free 
to contact the school office if you have any comments to make. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rik Robinson 
Headteacher 
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